
 
 

As Mayor of Halifax, it is my distinct pleasure to extend 
warm greetings and a special welcome to everyone 
attending the Society of Rural Physicians of Canada annual 
Rural and Remote Medicine course.      
 
Halifax is the place to be with its dynamic and intriguing mix 
of heritage and culture.  A marquee destination embracing a 
diversity of people, communities, shops, restaurants and 

nightlife, our city will present you with a truly original experience.    
 
Our historic port city has been entertaining guests for over 265 years and we take pride 

in our reputation as one of the world’s most hospitable and welcoming destinations.   

During your stay, I hope you take time to explore some of the rich history, culture, and 

natural beauty our region has to offer. 

I want to acknowledge, with gratitude, the Society of Rural Physicians of Canada, the 

Scientific Committee for Rural and Remote 2019 ‘Coastal Connections’, exhibitors and 

sponsors for supporting the 27th annual course here in Halifax.  

I wish you much success and trust your visit will be a truly memorable experience. 
 

Kindest regards, 

 
Mike Savage 
Mayor 

 
 
 
 


